[bookmark: _GoBack]Good afternoon students,
We realize many of you are wondering about the current situation with the remainder of the school year. We did not want to leave you flat without any material to look over or resources to continue your learning of United States History. Our hope is that we will be back to school following Spring Break and will have time to finish the content. With that thought in mind, we have added several folders to the website for you to review. For the Civil Rights movement, there is a docuseries from YouTube that covers in detail the meat of the Civil Rights movement in the 1950s-60s. Each episode is approximately 55 minutes long so just pace yourself. We included a few primary documents for you to read over and answer questions as well. Lastly, we suggest watching the movie Selma that covers the Voting Rights Act of 1965. It came out a few years ago and is a really good representation of the protest strategies, voting issues for blacks in the South, and the struggles they faced to fight for the ending of poll taxing and literacy tests. There is some strong language so be aware of this if you decide to watch.

As far as the Cold War Era is concerned we included two videos and a primary source document over a couple sentenced to death over Espionage during the Cold War. The main idea of the early Cold War era during the 1950s and 60s is McCarthyism and Vietnam. Each of the films cover the main ideas of each event. A great Cold War era movie to watch is Hidden Figures dealing with the Space Race and Civil Rights all in one. 

You should continue completing the Milestone Packet. We have covered standards 11-19 so you should be able to complete 1-45 of the packet. Also, continue to work through the lessons and quizzes on Study Island. You can take the quizzes as many times as you need to. The more you go through these, the more prepared you will be.

Please let us know if you have any questions concerning the videos or readings. We hope to see you again after the Spring Break period. If things change, the website will be updated to include more materials. Please be safe during this time and continue to find ways learn.

